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Dear Don: 

October 24, 1966 

Many thanks for your good letter and for sharing Franr ois 1s 
wonderful letter vrrth me. I will drop him a letter to assure him we 
do not train Grasshoppers during our summer! 

We are now out from under the rush of beginning our semester 
and I am getting some things done. We are beginning the processing 
of all the Grasshopper data and photos, etc. As soon as we can get 
prints out of our very slow Museum dark room, we will send you 
people a set. These will include ovens! 

I would like to hear more about the new technique for making 
micro-blades. Sounds most interesting. 

Bien Griffin is still most excited by, and interested in 
your work. I think he will be a fine student for you to work with, 
and I know he is greatly looking forward to seeing you people again. 

Needless to say, I am also looking forward to seeing both of 
you this winter. I hope you will allow several days in your schedule 
to visit me here in Tucson . I have plenty of room in my house and 
an inexhaustable supply of good cheer and enthusiasm to share with 
you both (I can't promise a bear this time, however!). 

I was sorry to learn that Vance Haynes was too busy to read 
your paper . I 1m afraid that I probably won't get the chance to 
convey your regards and apologies to him as he is too busy usually 
to spend much time listening to me • •• 

Many thanks again for your letter. I look forward to your 
next one. And thanks, again, for your article on the Folsol!J 
material; it was both clearly and well written! 

WAL:hkg 

As ever, 

$-4 
William A. Longacre 
Assistant Professor 


